
Walton on the Naze Recorders Report 2021 

November 2021  ( Month Alan Hillier became recorder) 

Recorder for Walton John Hall died November, councillor for Walton 14 years 

until he stood down in 2015 , joined family firm Frank Halls Sons Mill Lane 

building rowing and sailing dinghies and became a member of the Towns 

Lifeboat crew, handed MBE for services to the community , served as crew 

during the sixties , stalwart of the Royal British legion, organised the towns 

annual Remembrance Parade , Johns son Chris served on Walton crew and 

Johns nephew is current coxswain. 

Columbine Centre used for NHS Vaccination Bus Session , many people waited 

for over 1 hour  outside in the cold. 

Walton Pre-School awarded with a Team of Pride Award rating them as a Top 

Five within Essex. 

Temporary relocation of 17 beach huts from Eastcliff to edge of Jubilee Field. 

Town mayor laid a wreath at the memorial on Remembrance Sunday and 

commented that good attendance by the Community had been noted. Town 

Mayor expressed her gratitude to the turn out from local groups  and 

organisations including Sea Cadets, RNLI and various young childrens groups. 

Covid Tendring Area 25 11 21  615 cases last week , total deaths to date 616. 

DECEMBER 2021 

Anchor Lodge Cliff Parade proposed refurbishment of former care home and 

conversion into 7 flats – approved. 

Proposed conversion of existing buildings and change of use to form 8 self 

contained apartments at Coastguard Station East Terrace( work started Jan 21) 

COVID – 23 12 21  Tendring area 1170 cases past week , 626 deaths to date.  

9 12 21 one year since 1st jab in UK 

SEE ATTACHED LIST OF EXISTING SHOPS IN WALTON HIGH STREET  21 12 2021 


